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ROAD WORK ON ROUTE 630 

For Bridge Deck Replacement Project 
 

 
 
LYNCHBURG – Motorists should expect delays due to a bridge deck replacement on Route 
630 in Nelson County.  Route 630 (Green Creek Road) will be temporarily closed to thru traffic 
from Route 617 ( Rockfish River Road ), to the intersection of Route 6 (Irish Road).  This 
section of Route 630 will be closed from 03/4/2024 – 03/14/2024. 
 
 
The Department of Transportation will provide adequate signs for the closure and detour of this 
portion of Route 630 (Green Creek Rd) and will use Route 617 (Rockfish River Road) to Route 
800 (Schuyler Rd) to Route 6 (Irish Road) back to Route 630.  
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